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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina

April 26, 1977

*1  Mr. James D. Burwell
County Administrator
County of Newberry
Post Office Box 156
Newberry, South Carolina 29108

Dear Mr. Burwell:
Thank you for your letter of April 19, 1977, requesting the opinion of this Office on certain questions relating to the use of
county personnel and equipment in nine listed areas.

This matter will be referred to Mrs. Henderson of this Office and you may contact her with respect to any matter you may
desire to bring to her attention.

With best wishes,
 Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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